
 

 

Poudre School District 

Summer Music Program 
Beginning Instruments 

(For students currently in 5th grade) 
 

July 17, 2023 to August 4, 2023 
(Monday-Friday; Classes run appx. 50 minutes each) 

 

 
 

Class Preston MS 
(Recommended for students 
attending Preston, Kinard or 

Timnath MS/HS) 

Lesher MS 
(Recommended for students 

attending Lesher or Boltz) 

Webber MS 
(Recommended for students 
attending Webber or Blevins) 

Lincoln MS 
(Recommended for students 

attending Lincoln or CLP) 

Wellington MHS 
(Recommended for students 
attending CLP or Wellington) 

Violin 8am, 9am or 10am* 9am or 10am* 9am or 10:30am* 8am 9am 
Viola 8am, 9am or 10am* 9am or 10am* 9am or 10:30am* 8am 9am 
Cello 8am or 9am 11am 9am 8am 9am 

String Bass 11am 11am 9am 8am 9am 
Flute 10am 10am 8am 9am 9am 

Clarinet 10am or 11am* 8am 10:30am 9am 9am 
French Horn 9am 8am 8am 10am 10am 

Trumpet 8am 9am 8am 10am 10am 
Trombone 8am 11am 9am 10am 10am 
Baritone N/A 11am 9am 10am 10am 

Tuba 9am 11am 9am 10am 10am 
Percussion 11am 8am 10am 10am 10am 

* When multiple times are listed, you should choose whichever time best fits your schedule. The curriculum taught is identical in all sessions 
 

It is highly recommended that all students joining their schools beginning band and beginning orchestra attend the program and participate at the site closest to 
their middle school.  In many cases, students will study with their future middle school music teacher and will meet their future classmates if they enroll at the 
site nearest their middle school.  
 
Each site has a “remedial” time to help students that may struggle or to catch students up that have to miss classes because of vacations. Talk with your 
summer teacher if you need to take advantage of the remedial class. 
 
The 2023 summer music program is offered to all students entering middle school at no charge.  We happily accept donations ($50.00 recommended) to help 
us cover the expenses of the program and to get instruments and repair equipment.  After you complete your online registration, you will have the option to 
make a donation through school pay. Visit https://psdschools.schoolpay.com/link/SummerMusic2023 
 
Registration is completed through the PSD Parentvue (https://www.psdschools.org/ParentVUE).  Early registration is requested so teachers can adequately 
plan for the first classes.  Early registration will close on July 7 – but you can register in person at the first class if you miss the early registration.   
 
More information on the summer program can be found at https://sites.google.com/a/psdschools.org/psd-summer-music/ 

 

All questions should be directed to the music teacher at the school your child will attend in the fall 


